
 

 
The children have enjoyed sharing their favourite books and 

had fun seeing all the unusual places their friends chose to 

read.  

Next week we will be exploring families. In preparation for this 

and prompt discussion I would like the children to create a 

representation to show their immediate family members (pets 

included!) 

This could be a drawing, painting, collage, construction model, 

handprints, junk model- please be as creative as you wish!  

I would like the children to bring their completed work into 

school to share and to create part of a display linked to our 

current theme ‘Home Sweet Home.’ 

 

Please use ClassDojo messages to make comments about your 

child’s engagement with the activity and include photographs.  

 

Many thanks and have a great weekend, 

Miss Alexander  

 

Friday 13th September 2024 


